No.IPH —-PH-WA-II-Drought/2017- D25~ 9§~
HIMACHAL PRADESH
IRRIGATION & PH DEPARTMENT

To
All the Chief Engineers,
Under IPH Department,
Himachal Pradesh.

All the Superintending Engineers,
Under [PH Department, '
Himachal Pradesh.

Shimla-1 dated the 20% July, 2017

Subject: - Sanction of new Water Connections.

Pleasc refer to this office letter No. IPH-PH-
Drought/2017-27-52 dated 03.04.2017 vide which the

sanction/release of new water connection was banned.

Since the monsoon has set in and there is no
scarcity of water in the Pradesh, it has, therefore, been decided that
new water connections may be sanctioned/released as per policy of

the department henceforth.

Engifiper-in-Chief (IPH)
US Club SEi/mla, 171001.
\

Copy forwarded to the Sr. PS to the Hon'’ble
IPH Minister for information of the Hon’ble IPH Minister please.

Copy forwarded to the Principal Secretary
(IPH) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh for information.

Copy forwarded to the Superintending
Engineer, P&I-I, jal Bhawan Kusumpti, Shimla-9 for information.

Copy forwarded to the Nodal Officer
(Drought) HQ Shimla-9 for information and necessary action.

Copy all the Executive Engineers, Under IPH
Department for information and necessary action.

Engineer-in-Chief (IPH)
US Club Shimla, 171001.
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